
-------- Original Message -------- 

From: swapan kumar ghorai < > 

Date: Dec 5, 2014 4:41:57 PM 

Subject: Re: eduroam service 
To: mukesh.kumar@eis.ernet.in 

 

Dear Mr Mukesh 

We are glad to inform you that eduroam connectivity has been installed 

successfully. It has been tested in our Mesra Campus. It would be very much 

useful for accessing the internet connectivity while visiting other academic 

institutions. It will help us in establishing the VPN services and other Wi-Fi 

enabled facilities. BIT is quite happy for joining in the eduroam community. 
We are thankful for your excellent support. 

 

S K Ghorai 

Prof-In Charge  

Institute, Networking, 

Dept.of ECE, 

BIT, Mesra, Ranchi-835215. 

 


